
Ward secures contract for a client close to
Bank Station in London
3 years ago

Ward is pleased to announce that it has secured a new contract as security partner for a site in the heart
of the city of London, close to Bank Station.

The building consists of modern office accommodation and is in close proximity to some of London’s major
landmarks including the Royal Exchange, Lloyd’s of London, Leadenhall Market and the Bank of England.
The contract includes corporate receptionist services.

Rob Bartlett, Account Manager at Ward, comments “Securing this contract extends the strong partnership
we have with our client. By working collaboratively to understand the site’s individual needs, we will
deliver a tailored service to meet the needs of this specific site”.
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